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Dear Township of Georgian Bluffs,

Gratitude for Your Support

On behalf of Life Directions Employment and the Ontario Disability Employment Network

(ODEN), I want to extend our heartfelt thanks to the Township of Georgian for lighting it up

in support of National Disability Employment Awareness Month (NDEAM). Your

participation has made a powerful statement about the importance of disability inclusion and

has inspired others to join us in creating more inclusive communities.

Looking Ahead: Keeping the Conversation Going

As we look ahead, we hope to keep this important conversation going throughout the year.

We’re also planning a celebration next year to recognize all the incredible contributions from

partners like you who champion inclusion and accessibility.

Request for Photo or Statement

If possible, we’d love it if you could send us a photo of your lighting display or event. We

would be thrilled to feature the Township of Georgian Bluffs on our social media and other

communication channels to showcase your support for disability awareness.

Alternatively, if a photo isn’t available, we would be grateful for a brief quote or statement

from a representative of the Township of Georgian about why supporting disability awareness

is important to your community. This would be a meaningful addition to our outreach efforts.

Thank You for Your Commitment

Thank you once again for your commitment to inclusion. Together, we’re making a
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meaningful impact, and we look forward to continuing this journey with you.

Warmest regards,

Monica Singh Soares

Business Engagement Specialist

Life Directions Employment

 (519) 378-5514

 MonicaSS@lifedirections.ca


